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Hello Cat Driver!

Summer is rapidly approaching.  The days have been growing longer and hotter. 

Several of our members have gone north to wait out the heat or in various other 

directions in search of adventure. Lars Lindell has taken a trip across the "pond" to 

Scotland; Jim and Anita McGrath have returned to Canada; Robert "Mac" Ballard is 

in Michigan - enjoying auto museums and events; Ken Enborg and Kris are in 

Michigan too; Sue and Gary Hagopian went to West Virginia for a race; and I am 

writing to you from the "Southernmost Point," Key West, FL, enjoying the historical 

sites and luke-warm water with my pup, Guinness (yes, like the beer). Guinness is 

having a great time, although she tries to stay in the shade or A/C as much as she 

can! Some pictures of our trip are below...we'd LOVE to see pictures of what YOU 

are doing, or better, we'd love to hear about what you're doing!  Please send me 

your articles for the Cat Tales segment of our newsletter. We recently read an article 

from Gary Hagopian and are soon to share an article from our new friend Anthony 

LoBalbo, who has had his article published in JCNA's Jaguar Journal.
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might never have been but will definitely want to return." If you were not able to

attend, please click the link here or the button at the bottom of the page to visit the

Fun Photos tab on our website to see what you missed.

May was another exciting month for JCOF members lucky enough to be in town! Jay

Hixson, our Rally Master Extraordinaire (and President), led a group of intrepid cat

drivers through scenic "Old Florida" backroads, to another hidden gem for the

luncheon meeting at Corky Bell's, in Palatka.

Sadly, I was in Key West during both the May and June meetings.  If you attended,

please email me any pictures and stories you'd like to share!

OUR CLUB IS GROWING!

Welcome to the following new members, who have joined JCOF since April.

Dan Kuntz - Vero Beach

John & Kathy Contino - Edgewater

Mike Masur - Winter Park

Paul Escobar/Kelly Lynn Emery - Winter Park

David Johnson - Orlando

We look forward to meeting them and getting to know them!

PENDING RESULTS

We sent out a survey to JCOF members in late April and early May.  Thank you to 

everyone who participated!  The results are currently being organized and analyzed, 

and will be reported to the club as soon.

LOOKING FOR SOMETHING TO DO?

Visit the CALENDAR of EVENTS tab  on our website.   You can also send in

information to the webmaster to have events added to our calendar. 

We hope to see you at many or all of our events – your cats need regular exercise

and socialization to stay healthy!

RECENT OUTINGS

Those of you who were still in town in June hopefully had the opportunity to join 

JCOF President Jay Hixson on the tour of the Daytona International Speedway, 

followed by lunch at the Brickyard Lounge and Grill. Robert Delmar had this to say 

about the event: "many THANKS [to Jay] for leading us on yet another place we
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Cheers,
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